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Out with the Old; In with the New--Officers and Directors

continued next page

Thank you to DG Mickey Ulmer for installing our 2024-2025 Officers and Board! 

We also acknowledged
service above and
beyond the call of duty.
Melissa Ryan was
recognized for her two
years as Community
Service Chair. Melissa
has organized
approximately almost 15
projects for our Club in
the past two years. 

Treasurer Jay Smith was
recognized for
outstanding service, and
Britta Messler was
awarded Rotarian of the
Year for her never-
ending enthusiasm and
event expertise in
organizing our first
pickleball fundraiser. 

President Brynda with DG
Mickey Ulmer
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What’s Coming Up?
July 10 -- Conquer Your DACdb issues!
with Jake Parham

July 11 --  Pup-a-Pawlooza meeting at
Ray’s house 

July 17 --  Sheriff Rob Hardwick is giving
us his “annual report” of safety in SJC

July 24 -- The Tonya Kuc Foundation for
Suicide Prevention

July 25 -- Summer & Vine at Chez
L’Amour-- tickets available on Eventbrite

Welcome Rick Forbrich! We recognize
Melissa Ryan for
organizing our Club
Service projects--
an important part
of what we do!

Treasurer Jay Smith
worked around the clock
to help us manage our
finances! Not an easy job!! 

Britta Messler was awarded Rotarian of the Year.
Britta organized and managed our first pickleball
fundraiser. As a result of the success of The Big
Dill, we were able to donate $9200 to Big
Brothers Big Sisters of St. Johns County! 

Britta has taken this on again for 2024. The Big
Dill Pickleball Classic will take place the last
weekend of September.

This year we’ve welcomed Jackie
Hird, Julie Ronan, Rob Thomas, Zack
Van Dyke,  Phillip Williams--and
now Rick Forbrich of Stockton
Mortgage as new members. 

New members bring new ideas and
new energy. We can’t accomplish
our goals of service without our
members! WELCOME RICK! 

Thank you, Rusty, for all of these photos!


